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Question No. 46 

Senator Wright asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2012: 

 
Senator WRIGHT: … The government's response to Doing time – time for doing report indicated that the 

Australian Institute of Criminology is preparing a paper on the application of justice reinvestment in an Australian 

context. Do you know what the expected timeframe is for the release of that paper?  

Mr Wilkins: We will have to take that on notice. 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Australian Institute of Criminology (AIC) is preparing a ‘Trends and Issues’ paper on justice 

reinvestment. The AIC advise that the paper is currently being drafted, prior to entering a peer 

review process.  They hope to release the paper in mid-2012. 


